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  An Invitation 

Saturday October 13th 2007 
 

  Technology in Education Conference @ ASH 
 

Engaging Students, Empowering Teachers 
 
The American School of The Hague cordially invites School leaders, teachers and IT 
managers and specialists interested in using emerging technologies effectively and are 
passionate about the role of technology in education. 
 
Join us in this unique (Inter)national technology conference here in The 
Netherlands: This conference will provide a wide variety of ideas and experiences for 
classroom teachers and administrators through discussions, presentations and hands-on 
workshops, as they look for new and exciting ways to integrate technology into their 
school and classroom activities and engage their students in the pursuit of learning.  
 
International and national schools together.  Put October 13th in your agenda today 
and register for the conference now before the September 30th deadline.  Registration can 
be done online at www.ash.nl and click on the IT Conference link. The conference will be 
conducted in English. 
 
 
Hosted by the American School of The Hague 
 
Lal Abraham  
Director of Technology 
 
 
Call for additional Workshop Proposals 
Proposals should relate to the conference theme of empowering students, engaging teachers by 
integrating technology in the classroom.  We are looking for proposals that demonstrate innovative 
and effective integration of technology in classrooms at all grade levels and curricular areas. 
 

1. 50-minute presentations/discussions  
or 

2. 2 hour presentations and hands-on workshops  
 
Please submit proposals by September 28th 2007 to:  
techconference@ash.nl   
 
 
Postal address and Fax below  
 


